
  

 

HONEY-MUSTARD PORK CHOPS 

1 can chicken broth, 2 tsp. lemon 
pepper seasoning, 1 C uncooked 

rice, 2 scallions, chopped, 4 pork 
loin rib chops, 3/4 thick, about 2lbs., 2tbx. 

Honey mustard. 

Reserve 1/4 cup broth. Add enough water to remain-
ing broth to equal 2 1/4 cups. In pot , mix broth mix-
ture with 1 tsp. lemon pepper; over high heat, bring to 
boil. Stir in rice; over low, cook covered until tender, 
20 minutes. Stir in scallions. Rub chops with remaining 
lemon pepper. In nonstick skillet, heat 1 Tbs. oil over 
medium-high heat. Add chops; cook turning once, until 
no longer pink near bones, 6-8 min per side. Remove; 
keep warm. Stir mustard into skillet. Add reserved 
broth. Over high heat bring to boil; over medium, cook 
stirring 1 minute. Return chops and accumulated juices 
to skillet; cook until sauce thickens, 1 minute. Serve with 
rice. 

Hi s to r i ca l  So c i e ty  
News le t te r  

Volume 22, Issue 8 August 2013 

SUMMER EDITION 

© 2010-13 Wheeling Historical Society and Museum                                                         http://WheelingHistoricalSociety.com 

WHEELING 
HISTORICAL 

SOCIETY 
—————————

Located in the 
Wheeling Park 

District's 
Chamber Park 
251 Wolf Road 

Wheeling Illinois 
————————— 

2011-2013 
OFFICERS 

President: 
Joan Wiener 

Vice President: 
Bill Hein 
Treasurer: 

Marilyn Chromy 
Secretary: 

Christine Brady 

DIRECTORS 
Barbara Forke 

Sue Korte 
Elaine Simpson 

————————— 
Curator 

Patti Steilen 
————————— 

Web Site: 
Terry Steilen 

—————————
Newsletter Editor 

Patti Steilen 
—————————

Wheeling Park District 
Liaison 

Cheri Klumpp  
Commissioner 

JUST A REMINDER 

If you haven’t 
paid your dues yet, 

Please send them in. 

Cook’s 

  Kitchen
 

 

    REMINDER 

General meeting on 

August 28th 

7:00 PM 

At The Old Church 
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Message From The President 
                      
                                 June 2013 

Dear Members and Friends, 

I hope all of you are having a good summer. It’s been very 
cool for July especially different from last July with the heat 
wave we experienced.  Our June picnic was cancelled due 
to the stormy weather.  We hope next summer’s weather 
will be more cooperative so we can enjoy a tour of  

Childerly Chapel and enjoy a picnic. 

With all the busy summer travel we have decided to cancel 
July meetings.   

In August we will be having a round table discussion on 

what programs we would like to have and things we want 
to accomplish in the coming year.  Your ideas are most wel-
come.   

In September we will discuss a choice for our annual Lolli-
pop Lane ornament and check our decorations to see what 
needs to be replaced.  I hope to get a program or two for 
the coming months.  We will not have a board meeting for 
August.  The general meeting will be on the 28th at 7 PM. 

 

Historically Yours,] 

Joan Wiener 

President 

The Curator’s Corner 

We have had a busy summer of inquiries via 
email.  There is interest in the Union Hotel and 
Villa Venice.  Channel 11 will be doing a docu-
mentary on Restaurant Row in November.  I will 

update the time and date in our November 
newsletter.   

Patti Steilen, Curator 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL 


